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22nd June, 2017 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

E-Safety Event: Cyber Café for Years 5 and 6 
 

With children everywhere accessing more and more information through the internet and communicating 

via social media (on sites which have a minimum age which is beyond our pupils’ age), they are more and 

more likely to experience inappropriate programs and content and even cyber-bullying.  At school, we 

teach about such dangers through our PSHE (Personal, Social and Health Education) and Computing 

Curriculum.   
 

Do you know which programs your child uses at home?  Are you concerned by what they can 

watch?  Would you like to find out more? 
 

We are inviting you to attend our ‘Cyber Café’ event for parents of pupils in Years 5 and 6, which is 

being led by Mrs. McBeath and being held on Monday, 10th July at 2.00 p.m. in the School Hall. 
 

The aim of the session is to enable you to spend some time alongside your child in school finding out 

about how they can stay safe online whilst also taking part in some activities.   
 

To assist with organisation, please complete the slip below and return by Monday, 3rd July. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

E-Safety Event – Monday, 10th July 
 

Name of Child: ………………………………………………………………………………………………..     Year:  …………………………… 
 

  I/We shall be attending the e-safety cyber café  Number of people attending ……………     
 

 I/We shall not be attending    



 

                                

 


